Liedl, Fred (ECN)

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:
Attachments:

Hi Fred,

Cardoz, Angel (ECN)

Tuesday, September 25, 2018 2:08 PM

Liedl, Fred (ECN)

FW: TAEP 18-19 Award - San Francisco SBDC

SB TAEP Program Announcement FINAL_San Francisco.DOCX

Great news! While not official, because we haven’t received the final contract, it looks like we’ll be awarded a new grant
from GOBIZ (see below). I'm sending you the proposal we submitted to GOBIZ in the attachment. This grant will, in
short, expand the services we already offer, allowing us to 1) serve a greater number of businesses, 2) dive in deeper
with clients, and 3) explore new opportunities that were previously unavailable to us due to limited funding (such as
online training). Finally, there’s more flexibility with this award as it is not limited to access to capital services; also, we’ll
have some ability to roll over the funding into future years (if need be).

Additionally, our previous GOBIZ contract was increased to $62,500. Aside from the grant amount, there will be no other

changes to this contract.

Again, we are waiting for the financial contracts, but it looks like the total will be approximately $266,417.50.

| know we’ll need to introduce this for Supervisor’s approval. Please advise on next steps, or let me know if you have
any questions. We can also meet if you would like to discuss in detail.

Thanks,

Angel J. Cardoz

Director

San Francisco Small Business Development Center
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Suite 110

San Francisco, CA 94102

415.554.6489
www.sfsbdc.org

Program of:

Office of Economic and Workforce Development

City and County of San Francisco

www.oewd.org

From: Serena G Maybee-Baltzer [mailto:Serena.Maybee@humboldt.edu]
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2018 10:30 AM

To: Cardoz, Angel (ECN)



Cc: Kristin Johnson
Subject: TAEP 18-19 Award - San Francisco SBDC

Good Morning Angel,

We have submitted a proposal for the state TAEP 18-19 award, and as you are aware, your organization intends
to participate as a sub-recipient to the anticipated award.

The purpose of this email is to indicate that Humboldt State Sponsored Programs Foundation intends to enter
into a contract with your host for the delivery of services pursuant to the Award, in the amount listed below.
You may continue to incur costs for normal business activities pending receipt of your contract, not to exceed
this amount.

The new budget cycle will be for the period October 1, 2018 through September 30, 2019. Please be advised
that the final contract may reflect changes to the below referenced amount:

18/19 Amount
Applicant Name 18/19 Grant Request | Awarded (90.63%)
San Francisco SBDC S 225,000.00( $ 203,917.50

Regards,

Serena Maybee-Baltzer

Administrative Support Assistant
Northern California Region SBDC Lead Center

House 71

1 Harpst St
Arcata Ca 95521
PH: 707-826-3919
F: 707-826-3912



